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Commission to Hold Open Meeting in Tucson 

 
 
(Phoenix)  The Arizona Corporation Commission will hold one day of its two- day February Open Meeting 
in Tucson. 
 
Chairman Tom Forese and other Commissioners will attend in person as they make key decisions that 
impact residents of Southern Arizona. 
 
The Open Meeting begins Tuesday, February 7th and continues Wednesday, February 8th.  The Commission 
will hold the first day in Phoenix at 1200 W. Washington.  On Wednesday the continuation of the Open 
Meeting will be in Tucson at 400 W. Congress in Hearing Room #218.   The Commission will be voting 
on rate cases involving Tucson Electric Power (TEP) and TRICO Electric Cooperative. 
 
“I look forward to being able to speak to the people that these cases impact directly,” said Commission 
Chairman Tom Forese.  “We are a Commission that wants to engage all of Arizona, not just those living in  
Maricopa County.” 
 
The Chairman said more Open Meetings will be held in Tucson on a regular basis. 
 
The meetings can be viewed live at www.azcc.gov.  
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